



BEE-Lieve

All things are possible with God

(Matthew 19:26)

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year!

Our students have returned to find many things changed this school year. But, one thing has not changed, our love for them and the joy we feel having our Spartan family back together.

Our teachers and staff have been preparing and were able to connect with each of their families virtually before school started to get reacquainted or to introduce themselves to our new families. This was a great way to start the new school year and to get our students excited about returning to the classroom.

Our desks are spread apart. Teachers are moving to the classroom instead of students moving. Students are eating lunch in the classroom. But the best part, so far, is the beautiful weather God has bestowed upon us to be able to spend a lot of time outside for learning and playing.

Although this year looks different than any other year, we are dedicated to providing your child(ren) a memorable and engaging learning experience. Our school was built on the foundation of a strong faith-filled academic education. It is that foundation and our faith that keeps our Spartan family connected. Since March we have been separated, but now through our faith we have been brought back together.

Our theme this year is "BEE-lieve all things are possible with God." Our mission is to serve God by building knowledge and character. By teaching the word of God, we will prepare our students to follow a path of virtue. God has the power to do all things. Although we are powerless, God's power protects us, for all things are possible with God.

We are so blessed to have you with us for this school year whether you are in person or online. We look forward to the excitement and challenges this year brings. We wish all of our families all the best during this school year that again may be like no other one.

God Bless, Mrs. Pronio